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Texas Lutheran University 
Police Department Safety Alert 

 
Early this morning Texas Lutheran University sent out E2 Campus alerts to 
our campus community advising everyone to refrain from moving around the 
campus.  These messages were sent out as a precautionary measure due to  an 
incident in which Seguin Police Department chased a subject who was last 
seen running onto our campus at Court and Fritz Street   It is my opinion that 
this subject ran from Seguin Police Department and was only briefly on our 
campus.  It should also be known the subject was not considered a threat to 
others, but a threat to himself.  At no time did this person enter a building on 
our campus and as stated earlier we believe he simply fled through our 
campus to avoid being contacted by Seguin Police Department. TLU Police 
Department, Seguin Police Department and Guadalupe County Sheriff’s 
Department officers conducted an extensive search of the campus and the 
suspect was not located.    
 
I would like to thank everyone for their cooperation that made our jobs much 
easier earlier this morning.  If you have not signed up for E2 Campus yet I 
strongly recommend that you do so as soon as possible. Again, thank you for 
your cooperation and feel free to contact me if you have any further concerns. 
 
Gary Hopper 
Chief of Police     
 

 


